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2017 Updates Addressing 2012 Recommendations 

1. Section 3.1 and 3.2 describe the role of the steering committee and its members. It also
addresses how the update process was structured (pg. 22-27).

2. Public participation efforts were seen as successful. The public survey received 129 total
responses from the public and identified the most significant concerns within the community.
There were also four articles published discussing the HMP in local newspapers and two radio
discussions. The public was also invited to attend two of the HMP meetings. Invited
stakeholders attended these meetings and gave their feedback. See Section 3.4 (pg. 30-31).

3. Section 5.2.1 (pg. 170-174) discusses the existing plans and planning documents reviewed
during the HMP update. Some of these plans and documents are also individually cited in text
throughout the HMP.  Section 5.2.5 (pg. 178-179) describes how the HMP can be integrated into
these plans, studies, and ordinances in future.

4. The data needed to produce dam inundation maps was not available during the development of
the 2017 HMP. An effort to include these maps should be made during the 2022 HMP update. A
map of dam locations and their corresponding hazard levels is included in Figure 4.3.15-2 (pg.
131).

5. An effort was made when the information was available to provide a history of previous disaster
occurrences. This can be seen within the hazard profiles, Section 4.3 (pg. 43-160). Examples of
this effort can be seen in Table 4.3.14-1 (pg. 125), Table 4.3.5-1 (pg. 75), and Table 4.3.14-1 (pg.
125).

6. A detailed summary of the magnitude of past hazard events was included when the information
was available. This can be seen throughout Section 4.3 (pg. 43-160), and is also addressed in
Section 4.4.3, (pg. 166-169).

7. Future development within hazard areas is addressed in Section 2.4 (pg. 18) and Section 4.4.4
(pg. 169). The HMP should be integrated into planning documents developed by Berkeley
County, Morgan County, and municipalities that address future development.

8. A description of the NFIP within Berkeley and Morgan County can be seen as it relates to
flooding hazard profile in Section 4.3.5 (pg. 79-81). The NFIP in regards to local mitigation
capability can be seen in Section 5.2.1 (pg. 173-174).

9. A full review of the mitigation actions listed in the 2012 HMP was conducted. The current status
of each action is detailed in Table 6.1-2 (pg. 183-187).

10. New mitigation actions were developed for the 2017 HMP, including some referring to
mitigation for vulnerable structures or infrastructure.  The Mitigation Action Plan can be seen in
Section 6.4 (pg. 192-208).

11. The WV Statewide Standard HMP was used as a reference throughout the 2017 HMP. The WV
Statewide Standard HMP is specifically referenced on page 53, page 84, and page 171.
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